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Notices 
 
Irrigation is to be paid in advance.  If you do not have a credit on your 
account sufficient to cover the water you request, you may not receive 
irrigation. You are responsible for knowing your balance. 

 

Irrigators who have not returned a signed Water Usage Agreement will not 
receive water. The agreement can be found on the website www.wmid.org 
under Forms.  

 

Payments should be mailed to P. O. Box 11357, Glendale AZ 85318. The USPS 
and federal law states: “no part of a mail receptacle may be used to deliver 
any matter not bearing postage”. Additional information is available on the 
website  www.wmid.org

 

Please ensure you take all of your water according to the schedule and keep 
your irrigation ditches clean of vegetation and other debris.  If the ditches are 
not clean, or the schedule is not followed, it impacts your neighbors 
downstream. 
 
Please continue to be diligent in your efforts to contain your water on your 
property.  If you see water in the street and are not able to work with the 
homeowner to fix it, call the Maintenance Foreman Terry Sills 602-615-6056 
 
Remember, it is your responsibility to look for your water.  If you are not 
receiving your water on schedule, please do the following: 
1. Ensure your ditch is clean and in good repair  
2. Talk with your neighbors to determine if they are releasing on time and if 

their ditch is clean and in good repair. 
3. If your neighbors’ ditches or release times are the issue and, after you 

speak with them, they do not make corrections, you may file a formal 
complaint. Send complaint to Officemgr@wmid.org 
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